
Hello,

We have had a wonderful week of festive fun. We started with an amazing puppet show from Wendy;
were visited by the main man himself, Santa, on Tuesday morning. Wednesday was wonderful with
the Christmas Dinner and then the staff performed an interestingly fabulous interpretation of
Cinderella. Christmas parties were in full swing on Thursday – lots of dancing and making memories
with friends. Finally, Friday was our annual Christmas Carol Service at Church of the Nativity. It was
such a wonderful service and was brilliant to see so many families in attendance.

I hope that your Christmas break is filled with peace, love and joy.

Have a good break.

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 
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Please make sure that you follow us on X 
formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your 
children are up to whilst in school!

Tuesday 7th January – school opens 
for children. 
Friday 17th January – Friends of 
Knighton Meeting – 9:00am
Thursday 23rd January – Autism Hub – 
Coffee Afternoon – 1:30pm
Friday 24th January – School Nurse 
Workshop – Sleep Support – 2pm
Friday 31st January – NSPCC 
Numbers Day – details to follow

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Meta-cognition:
Thinking about your own thinking and 
learning, and being aware of what you are 
doing. Being self-aware.

Friends of Knighton Mead 
#collaboration #community

Thank you.
Thank you to the Friends of Knighton Mead and 
Miss Lambert for their hard work in making the 

Winter Fayre a huge success. 

Thank you all for attending the event and we 
look forward to seeing you at the next one. 

If you would like to become a Friend of Knighton 
Mead then please speak to the school office. 

The next meeting is on Friday 17th January 2025 
at 9:00am.

A huge congratulations goes 
to Hughenden, for amazing 
attendance and punctuality 
this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 85.2%
Bloomfield 84.3%
Macaulay 83.6%

Lansdowne 87.3%

Richmond 86.8%
Hughenden 91.6%

Lothair 87.1%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
86%
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